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Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

On Thursday 6 March 2025 during proactive roof safety work, 2 damaged eave linings of 
Building B, the classroom block near Somerville Road, were found at Hornsby Heights Public 
School. 

The eave linings of Building B are listed on the school’s asbestos register. The affected eaves 
are located on the western side of the block facing Somerville Road. This area is not an open 
play space and is not accessed by students and staff.  

The damaged eave linings were taped up and an independent hygienist has been engaged to 
remediate the area.   

All work involving asbestos-containing materials will take place outside of school hours on 
Saturday 15 March. Once the work is completed, the independent hygienist will issue a 
clearance certificate.   

All work will be done in accordance with work health and safety laws and the NSW 
Department of Education’s Asbestos Management Plan. Safety measures will be in place 
while work is being done. All work will be completed by licensed asbestos contractors and 
monitored by independent hygienists.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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